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Bronkall, Bob

From: Becky Schuette <bschuette@arcatafire.org>
Sent: Tuesday, October 08, 2019 2:06 PM
To: Bronkall, Bob
Cc: Justin McDonald
Subject: Re: Proposed Speed Hump on Hiller Road (in McKinleyville) near the Hammond Trail 

crossing

Bob, this is an appropriate email address.  Arcata Fire has no objection to the speed hump.  
 
On Tue, Oct 8, 2019 at 12:04 PM Bronkall, Bob <BBronkall@co.humboldt.ca.us> wrote: 

Hello- 

  

The Department of Public Works has received a request to install a speed hump on Hiller Road (in McKinleyville) near 
the Hammond Trail crossing.  The Department has identified this a priority route for emergency services.  

  

Please indicate your agencies support or objection to the proposed speed hump. 

  

Also, if emails should be directed to a different address, please let me know. 

  

Thank you. 

--Bob 

  

 

Robert W. Bronkall, PE, LS 

Deputy Director  
Public Works Department – Land Use Division 

707.445.7205  Afternoons    

Public Works Department – Road & Equipment Maintenance Division 

707.445.7421  Mornings    
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--  

Becky Schuette 
Business Manager 

Arcata Fire District 
2149 Central Avenue 
McKinleyville CA, 95519 
(707) 825-2000 

www.arcatafire.org 
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